Dear ……..,
Encouraged by the recent developments in the Bulgarian higher education system, I am writing to express my willingness to initiate a dialogue between our two organizations. 
I would like to start with some background. Last week the Bulgarian parliament passed an amendment to the Law on Higher Education. According to the amendment, higher education schools, such as International College – Albena, can award Bachelor degrees after three years of study. You may have heard that up to that time we could only award the Specialist degree, which caused confusion among our foreign partners, as such a degree does not exist in the EU. For this reason, we have established long term partnerships with a number of foreign universities, thus offering our students double degree opportunities. Now, after the amendment has been passed, we are proud to be able to award degrees equipollent to those awarded by our partners. 
International College – Albena is a higher education institution which provides teaching and training in areas such as hotel management, tourism, international business, marketing and management. Our portfolio boasts two English read programmes: Hotel Management and International Business and Management Studies. (For more information, please visit our website at www.internationaledu.org)
Currently we are expanding our list of key partners, while maintaining the firm relationships with our existing ones. To this end, Ms. Svetla Stoyanova (Vice Rector International Cooperation) and I will be visiting the UK from June 9 to June 16, and we would like to meet some of the people who are responsible for the academic affairs in your organization – heads of departments or programme directors. We will be interested in programmes related to international business, hospitality, catering, marketing and applied business computing.
